In This Issue

Webmail users click here

General Announcements

- · Students in Distress Who to Contact
- · Orthopedic Clinic
- · CYLI Volunteer Opportunity-Telegraph Hill Nov. 27
- · CEMS484 Poster Session Friday, Nov. 30, 2:20 P.M., Board Room, Powell
- · CYLI Volunteer Opportunity-Confucius Institute Nov. 28
- · F-Bomb Hike this Friday!
- · Be an Overnight Host!
- · Chemical Waste Removal
- · Introducing Summon: A New Way to Search the Libraries
- · AU Holiday Luncheon 2012
- · Alumni Association Call for Award Nominations
- · Lecture: Cartoons of the Jazz Era

What's Happening?

More Events...

TODAY	TOMORROW	THURSDAY
5:00 Lecture by Stefan Kurten, Randall Chair 8:30 International Folk Dancing	5:00 Yoga 11/28 M/W Basketball AWAY @ Wells	12:10 Bergren Forum - Fascist Influence on Ideas 4:00 Gingerbread House Competition 4:30 Pause - Closing Reception PAUSE Reception 6:00 El cafecito 7:00 Informal Dance Showing

Students in Distress - Who to Contact

Dear faculty and staff,

This is the time of year when stress and emotions run high among our students, and our mental health emergency response calls really start to pick up.

If you are concerned for the safety of a student, your 24/7 phone number is 607.871.2108. When Public Safety is not on duty, the call will go to 911. Those dispatchers have phone numbers for our RD on call, our Student Affairs incident coordinator, the counselor on call, the Dean of Students, etc., so please work with 911 just as you would our Public Safety staff.

The Wellness Center/Counseling Service reserves time at the end of the school year for crisis and walk-in needs. Please call 2300 during business hours to consult or refer a student. Counseling Service after-hours message has a recording on how to contact the Counselor on Call.

For non-life threatening concerns please remember to utilize our Care Network at https://alfred-advocate.s...?

Thank you.

Submitted by: Amber Hardy

back to top Send Email Reminder

Orthopedic Clinic

Bart Spratt from Westfall Sports Medicine will be coming to Health Services on Wednesday, Nov. 28 from 9 a.m.-noon. Please call 607-871-2400 for an appointment; insurances can be billed.

Submitted by: Amber Hardy

back to top Send Email Reminder

CYLI Volunteer Opportunity-Telegraph Hill Nov. 27

Do you have any extra free time during your evenings and would like to participate in a rewarding volunteer experience? Do you want to make a difference in a child's life? Come volunteer for the CYLI, Children's Youth Learning Initiative right on campus! CYLI hosts local students on campus for fun programs during the semester and need your help! (Includes free dinner)

The programs begin at 3:30 p.m. until 6:30 p.m. If you have any questions, would like more information, or are interested in volunteering, email **CYLI@alfred.edu**.

Nov. 27 event: Telegraph Hill! Two teams of students will compete to build a working Telegraph and transmit a message and confirmation with prizes for the winning team.

Submitted by: Catherine Mensler

back to top Send Email Reminder

CEMS484 Poster Session - Friday, Nov. 30, 2:20 P.M., Board Room, Powell

CEMS 484 students have completed six design team projects this semester. Everyone is welcome to the poster session on Friday 30th, 2:20 P.M. in Board Room, Powell Campus Center.

Please stop by, look at the posters, and chat with the students. Also enjoy some snacks and drinks. This is open to the public.

Submitted by: S.K. Sundaram

back to top Send Email Reminder

CYLI Volunteer Opportunity-Confucius Institute Nov. 28

Do you have any extra free time during your evenings and would like to participate in a rewarding volunteer experience? Do you want to make a difference in a child's life? Come volunteer for the CYLI, Children's Youth Learning Initiative right on campus! CYLI hosts local students on campus for fun programs during the semester and need your help! (Includes free dinner)

The programs begin at 3:30 p.m. until 6:30 p.m. If you have any questions, would like more information, or are interested in volunteering, email **CYLI@alfred.edu**.

Nov. 28 event: Confucius Institute! Here's your chance to explore Chinese language, Culture and music with the wonderful help of the CYLI team of instructors on campus. More details to follow!

Submitted by: Catherine Mensler

back to top Send Email Reminder

F-Bomb Hike this Friday!

Join WILD About Alfred on Friday, Nov. 30 for the F-Bomb Hike: the Final Friday Night Hike of the semester with food and fun and fire in the forest.

Hike the Pine Hill Trails, illuminated along the way by glowsticks, departing from the Powell mail room at 6 P.M. Reconvene at Joel's House for a bonfire and snacks at 7 P.M. Bring your flashlight and hiking shoes!

This event is FREE from WILD About Alfred.

Check us out on Facebook at www.facebook.com/explorea...

Link: http://www.facebook.com/explorealfred

Submitted by: Jennifer Enke

back to top Send Email Reminder

Be an Overnight Host!

The Admissions Office is looking for reliable freshmen and sophomore students that are willing to host accepted students through our Overnight Program during the 2013 spring semester. Overnight hosts are encouraged to share their experiences with prospective students, involve them with campus activities, and show them why you love Alfred!

You do not need extensive experience with Admissions, just a welcoming attitude and a sincere desire to represent Alfred University.

Overnights are offered Sunday-Thursday beginning Feb. 3 and will conclude on April 4. We are willing to work with your schedule and you will be rewarded at the end of the program for hosting!

If you are interested, please fill out the Overnight Host application and send it to Anne at Campbell@alfred.edu or send it intracampus mail to Alumni Hall- ATTN: Anne Campbell.

Candidates will be required to interview.

Attachment: Overnight_Host_Application_2013.doc

Submitted by: Anne Campbell

back to top Send Email Reminder

Chemical Waste Removal

The fall/winter chemical waste removal will occur during December 2012. Both hazardous and non-regulated waste will be accepted.

All chemical waste must be received in your respective Central Accumulation Area (CAA) no later than Tuesday, Dec. 4th, 2012. Advanced Waste Solutions will be packaging for transport on Dec. 11, 12 and 13.

NYSCC contact Dean x3020 (Harder Hall CAA) or Shanti x2497(McMahon CAA); non-statutory AU contact Dean x3020 (Myers Hall CAA) to arrange for receipt of your waste.

All Satellite Accumulation Area (SAA) labels MUST be filled-out completely with EPA# for respective college, building name, Room # or area name, start date, initials, chemical name(s) of constituents in the container with volume or weight, and waste characteristics prior to receipt in the Central Accumulation Area (CAA).

Note: Per EPA regulations you have only 72 hours from an SAA full date to transfer the container to the proper CAA. SAA containers must be capped or sealed with container lid, have clean exterior, and SAA label easily legible. SAA containers must be compatible with the contents - any kind of food container is not allowed.

Also SAA waste container contents must be segregated by it's hazard characteristic, i.e. ignitable, toxic, corrosive, or reactive/oxidizer. If you have any questions contact Dean Perry.

All Satellite Accumulation Areas must be empty prior to Dec. 4, with a notation to that effect made on your submitted December 2012 Satellite Accumulation Area Weekly Inspection sheet.

Completed Hazardous Waste and Non-Regulated Waste Log Forms MUST be received by Dean Perry no later than Tuesday, Dec. 4 and may be intracampus mailed (117 Myers Hall), faxed to x2086, or scanned and e-mailed to: **perrydr@alfred.edu**. Advanced Waste must have this information prior to packing in order to obtain required approvals from the TSDF.

Hazardous and Non-Regulated Waste Log Forms are available at http://our.alfred.edu/ind... under the heading "AU EH&S Forms".

Link: EHS Web Site

Submitted by: Dean Perry

back to top Send Email Reminder

Introducing Summon: A New Way to Search the Libraries

The libraries are excited to announce the upcoming launch of Summon!

Summon is a powerful, yet simple, tool for searching the libraries' print and electronic collections.

Search Herrick and Scholes at the same time, including books, journal articles, reference sources, movies, music, archival material, and more.

Summon works like other Web search engines: put your search terms in and refine from there. Narrow your search (limit to books, for example) or expand your search (add in results from other libraries).

We will officially launch Summon at the start of the spring semester, but we couldn't wait to share the good news!

While we put some finishing touches on it, we invite you to try it out and share your feedback.

Learn more about Summon

Search Summon

Submitted by: Ellen Bahr

back to top Send Email Reminder

AU Holiday Luncheon 2012

Save-the-date for this year's AU Holiday Party. It will be held on Friday, Dec. 14 from 12 to 2 p.m. in the newly renovated Ade Hall.

Submitted by: Laura Crain

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alumni Association Call for Award Nominations

URGENT! Dear Alumni, Faculty, Administration - If you know of Alfred University alumni, colleagues or individuals whose achievements or dedication to Alfred University has distinguished themselves in some significant way, PLEASE SUBMIT NOMINATIONS NOW for Alumni Awards to be conferred during Reunion Weekend!

The Alumni Association presents awards annually at Reunion to alumni, faculty and friends of the University who have contributed to Alfred, their workplace, and society in general. Please help us recognize those individuals for their efforts and achievements by nominating them for an Alumni Association Award.

Information regarding awards criteria and NOMINATION FORMS are available online at http://www.alfred.edu/alu...

PLEASE SUBMIT ALL NOMINATIONS BY JAN. 15, 2013.

Nominations may be forwarded to the Alumni Relations Office, Welcome Center, 1 Saxon Drive, Alfred, NY 14802. You may also email nominations to **alumni@alfred.edu** or fax your information to 607.871.2391. Please contact us with any questions at 607-871-2144.

Thank you for your support and assistance - Fiat Lux!

Submitted by: Audrea Sirianni

back to top Send Email Reminder

Lecture: Cartoons of the Jazz Era

Speaker: Jeremy Speed Schwartz, Alfred State College

Tuesday, Nov. 27 at 7:00 p.m. Nancy Howe Auditorium David A. Howe Public Library 155 N. Main St., Wellsville 585-593-3410

The late 1920s and early 1930s brought huge changes to the animation industry. This era introduced the earliest sync-sound cartoons, color and some of our most beloved cartoon characters. Many animators took inspiration from jazz music and infused their work with the rhythms, lingo and sometimes even the jazz musicians themselves.

Jeremy Speed Schwartz will discuss the historical and industrial context that gave rise to these films, and present a series of these rarely-seen hilarious masterpieces.

This library-sponsored lecture is free and open to the general public.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top

Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | My AU | Our AU | Events | BannerWeb | Blackboard | News | Enews